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Dear Colleagues, 

 

Just a few lines to remind you that the deadline to apply for the Erasmus 

Staff Training Week at UMU has been extended to March 14th 2016. 

 

The Vice-Chancellor for Coordination and Internationalization cordially 

invites you to participate in the 8th Erasmus Staff Week that will take place 

at the University of Murcia from 9th to 13th of May 2016. 

 

Staff involved in the International Offices (management and promotion of 

internationalization), up to 15 people 

Staff working in the University Libraries, up to 5 people 

Staff working in IT Services , up to 5 people 

Staff working in Student Admission and Recruitment/ Communication Services, 

up to 5 people 

Staff working in Careers Advice and Orientation Services, up to 5 people 

 

A maximum of two participants per university/institution are eligible to 

apply to allow the opportunity for representation from a wide-range of 

institutions. 

 

If you are interested in taking part in our staff week, we kindly request you 

to complete the online form that you will find here:  

https://encuestas.um.es/MTAyMzc.c 

 

 

On the third week of March 2016 we will inform you of the participants 

selected. Participants will be sent hotels and transport information. 

 

 

Information regarding the Erasmus Staff Week will be updated in the web 

(agenda)  http://www.um.es/web/iwp/docentes-investigadores-administracion 

 

Should you have any queries, please reply to staffweek@um.es 

 

 

We look forward to meeting you in Murcia next May! 

 

Best regards from Murcia, 

Bernardo Cascales Salinas  

Vice-chancellor for Coordination and Internationalisation  

 

International Relations Office  

University of Murcia (E  MURCIA01)  

Edif. Rector Soler, Campus de Espinardo  

30071 Murcia (Spain)  

Tel: +34 868 88 4544  -  Fax: +34 868 88 4130 

Isabel Ruiz Serrano 
Técnico de Relaciones Internacionales 
International Relations Officer 
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